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Comments: To Whom it May Concern,

     From partially reading this proposed withdrawal, it appears Federal bureaus and services are requesting to

withdrawal the Thompson Divide from Public access. This to allow mining and other extraction interests to have

full control of the withdrawal area. I hereby, write in protest of this withdrawal request, in that, we need more

protection of our natural resources than we need mining and timber interests exploiting and decimating not only

the land, but the wildlife and habitat therein. Mining, fracking and other extraction industries should be barred

from any extraction exploits on the Thompson Divide area. 

 

 


